
Our Gratitude to Authoritiess for the 

Prompt Action 

ARTEE Central Office expresses its satisfaction on 

the timely action of the authorities by withdrawing 

the derogatory EA/SEA Merger order in the Grade 

Pay 4200. While thanking our Respected DG(AIR), 

E.in.C. (AIR) and ADG(A) for the quick and positive 

response, in our opinion order on such burning 

issues should be issued only with utmost caution. 

 

Long Live ARTEE 


